
 

 

 

Ms. Bobbie’s November 2018 Pre-K Two News 
 
November is upon us and the children are all enjoying the fall season. 

During this month our theme will be “Going Places.” This theme will 
introduce our students to various forms of transportation. Our 

community helper puppet is “Annie Astronaut.” Annie will help us 
explore this month’s theme. We will also introduce the story of the first 

Thanksgiving, and will have a fire truck visit in late November, so we 
will be reviewing fire safety information!  

 

Some of the additional concepts and skills that will be covered include: 

Color: Brown Value: Manners 

Shape: Square Number: 1,2,3,4 

Rhymes:  “Jack and Jill” 

      “Wee Willie Winkle” 

Stories: We're Going on a Leaf Hunt; Bear Snores On; When The   

Leaf Blew In; Red Leaf, Yellow Leaf; The Little 
Scarecrow Boy; Bear Gives Thanks 

 
November will bring some very important dates to remember: 

November 3 - Fall Festival 11:00-2:00 
November 14 – Cookie Dough Fundraiser Ends 

November 16- Bowman’s Thanksgiving Feast (Student’s Only) 

November 29- “Wee Willie Winkle” Pajama Day (Students may wear 

their PJ’s to school, info to follow) 

 

Parents, since the weather is turning cooler, please label all jackets so 
we can keep up with whose jacket is who’s. In addition, if your child is 

wearing pull-ups, we ask that you send in pull-ups that open and close 
on the sides. This will allow for easier changing. Remember that there 

is no school November 21-23 in honor of Thanksgiving. May you have 
a peaceful Thanksgiving break. 

 

Lastly, I wanted to remind you that Bowman will be having a Fall 
Festival on Saturday, November 3rd from 11 AM -2 PM.  Wristbands 

for the classroom booths are on sale, along with raffle tickets for the 
classroom baskets! Thank you to each of you that were able to donate 

to our "Whole Lot of Shopping" basket! I am sure it will be one of the 
most desired baskets! There will also be food for purchase and a 

wonderful bake sale for all to enjoy! I am looking forward to seeing 
everyone there! 
 


